
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At this time, the Town would like to remind all 

residents of some regulations pertaining to the removal 
of snow, according to Bylaw #2010-889 
 

 Clear sidewalks of snow and ice within 48 

hours of a snowfall. After this 48 hour 
period, the town may remove the snow 

and/or ice from your sidewalks and you may 
be issued a $100 fine and billed accordingly 

for the snow removal. 
   

 Please do not shovel snow or/ice on to the 

streets in front of your property, but instead, 
on to your front yard. 

 
 Consider becoming a “Snow Angel” by 

helping neighbors in need, especially 
seniors, with snow removal this winter. Take 

a few extra minutes when shoveling your 

own sidewalk to shovel a neighbor’s sidewalk 
and to keep them clear, ice free and safe. 

 

 

 
 

 
The Mayors Column 

 
Thank you for your 
support in the past 

election. I am going to 
work with Town Council 
to make sure things run 
smoothly and effectively, 

these are challenging 
times and we will work 

together as a team. 

 
Annual Public Meeting: 
Nov. 17/16 @ 7:00pm 
At the Centennial Hall 

 
Regular Council Meetings 
held in the Two Hills Council 

Chambers at 7:00 pm 

 November 8 
 November 22 

 December 20 
 

Everyone is welcome!! 
 
 
 

Remembrance Day   

November 11, 2016 

10:45 sharp at the Centennial 

Hall 

Everyone Welcome! 

 


